## Leonard A. Smith Memorial Scholarship

## Sponsored by the Friends of the Library of Hudson, NH

## **GUIDELINES**

Established in 2002, the Leonard A. Smith Memorial Scholarship is presented to a graduating senior who has shown how his or her high school career has been aided by participation in the library community. It honors Leonard A. Smith, a true public servant. Lenny represented Hudson for 22 years at the State House and for 30 years on the Nashua Regional Planning Commission. Simultaneously, he served many years on Hudson's Planning Board and Building Board of Appeals.

Lenny readily lent his time and talents for the benefit of Hudson's schools, fire and police departments, and public library, where he served as a Trustee. He embodied everything the Friends stands for. We believe, as Lenny did, that libraries are the key to better towns, public service is the key to a better life, and young people are the key to a better future.

- 1. The scholarship is open to any graduating high school senior residing in the town of Hudson, NH for at least the past 6 months.
- 2. The applicant must be planning to attend a college, university or vocational/technical school.
- The applicant may not be a dependent of a Friend of the Library of Hudson Executive Committee. All entries are judged anonymously by members of the FOL Scholarship Committee.
- 4. Applications must be complete. Incomplete forms will not be considered.
- 5. The scholarship is for \$1000.00. It may be used for any education-related expenses.
- 6. Deadline for applications is May 1.
- 7. Completed applications may be placed in the Friends' mailbox at the Rodgers Memorial Library, submitted to the Alvirne Guidance Department, or mailed to:

Friends of the Library of Hudson 194 Derry Road Hudson, NH 03051-3320.

8. Winners will be notified in June.